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Dear Annette, 
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Annette Crummey 
FCM Resolution, Municipal Water Fluoridation, Category A - Non-concurrence 
March-14-18 4:38:46 PM 

Thank you for your resolution submission to FCM about Municipal Water Fluoridation. We 
understand that this issue is an important concern to your community and we appreciate 
you bringing it to the attention of FCM. 

At the latest board meeting in March 2018, the FCM Board of Directors considered the 
resolution and categorized it as Category A- Non-Concurrence. This category contains 
resolutions not addressed by FCM in the last three years that are the direct responsibility or 
concern of Canadian municipalities beyond a regional level and falls within the jurisdiction 
of the federal government. However, resolutions adopted with non-concurrence are not 
endorsed by FCM and will not involve further action. More details on FCM's resolution 
procedures can be found ~-

FCM looks forward to continue working with you and your community in representing the 
municipal voice at the federal level. If you or your staff have any questions or require further 
information, please contact Justin Farrell, Policy Coordinator, Policy and Government 
Relations, at 613-907-6334 or jfarrell@fcm.ca. 

Regards, 
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